
 

 





 

 

Charging Stations 
Vice Chair Iafrate recalls a grant that was supposed to have been applied to cover this cost. Alectra Utilities 
has requested a letter from the Board to secure up to $50,000 in grant money for the allocated budget of 
$110,000 for the project. The Board has the right to the grant and sent the letter to Alectra Utilities.  The 
project is tendered to the highest bidder and close on Friday, Feb 17, 2023. Following the closure, 
construction will begin immediately.  To ensure the project is completed within budget, the Board will monitor 
the progress and costs throughout the entirety of the project. To make sure the project runs smoothly and 
within the allocated budget, the Board will also ensure that the project meets all safety and legal 
requirements before the completion date. 
 


